
 

  
 

 
 

 

 

      
      

  

     
 

 
    
 
 

      
       

  
   

    
 

 
 

  
    

   
 

 
    

   
  

 
      

     
   

  
 
 
 
 

 

ConsumersNext 

Open House on Draft Secondary Plan 

Wednesday December 13, 2017 
5 – 8 p.m. 

Radisson Hotel Toronto East 
Banquet Hall, 55 Hallcrown Place
 
Toronto/Kitchener/Guelph Room
 
Free Parking Available
 

In June 2015, the City of Toronto launched 
ConsumersNext - a study that is looking for ways to 
manage anticipated growth, while improving the 
Consumers Road Business Park and the area around 
Sheppard and Victoria Park Avenues. 

At its meeting of July 4, 2017, City Council adopted a Proposals Report for ConsumersNext. 

The Proposals Report was based on the Final Reports prepared for the ConsumersNext Planning 
Study, Economic Potential Study and Transportation Master Plan, reflecting the work of the City and 
its consultant team and input provided by residents and stakeholders through a number of community 
meetings and open houses.  

City Council also directed staff to undertake additional stakeholder and public consultation on the 
future policy directions to be brought forward in a new Secondary Plan for the ConsumersNext study 
area. 

Join us on December 13, 2017. City Planning staff are hosting an open house on the draft 
Secondary Plan and next steps. This is your opportunity to provide feedback to help shape the draft 
Secondary Plan and ask questions of City staff. You are welcome to attend at any time during the 
open house. 
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What to learn more about ConsumersNext? Visit www.toronto.ca/consumersnext 

Further Information 
If you are interested in ConsumersNext but cannot attend the community meeting, please visit 
www.toronto.ca/consumersnext or contact the City Planner or local Councillors listed below: 

Guy  Matthew  
Senior Planner, City Planning  
Guy.Matthew@toronto.ca  
416-395-7102  

Councillor Shelley Carroll  
Ward  33, Don  Valley East  
councillor_carroll@toronto.ca  
(416) 392-4038  

Councillor Norm Kelly  
Ward  40, Scarborough-Agincourt  
councillor_kelly@toronto.ca  
(416) 392-4047  

You may also mail your comments to Guy Matthew at North York District, North York Civic Centre, 
5100 Yonge Street – Ground Floor, Toronto, Ontario, M2N 5V7.  

Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is 
collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information 
potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to 
the Planner listed above. 

Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 
Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. We invite you to get 
involved. 
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